
 
December 5, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket UE-121839—Withdrawal Letter 
 
On November 19, 2012, Pacific Power & Light Company, a division of PacifiCorp, submitted a 
petition for an accounting order regarding renewable energy credit (REC) revenue rate credits.  
The petition requested the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
to authorize the company to defer rate credits in excess of amounts owed to customers for REC 
revenues with the intent that the petition could be withdrawn once litigation in Docket UE-
100749 was resolved.  The Commission has not issued a hearing notice or otherwise commenced 
an adjudicative proceeding on the petition.  As all issues in Docket UE-100749 have been 
resolved, the company withdraws its petition. 
 
Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/  
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
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